
Combined Personal and Institute Letters, December 24, 2020 

    Lk. 2:11 – “For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Saviour, which is Christ the Lord.”  

                   Merry Christmas and a God blessed year of 2021! 

 

In Him,    Support in Oct. and Nov.,  2017: $__________        
     C. L. Jones Memorial Fund        :  $__________       
     Fundamental Baptist Institute    : $__________ 

Danny and Michelle Jones  

 

Sending Church: Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 
Support address: I.B.F.I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. - Fort Worth, Texas — 76108 

Address: 10312 N. 26th Street, McAllen, Texas - 78504 
Phones: Daniel (956) 212-5016; Michelle (956)-821-4958 - E-mail: dljsratrgv@outlook.com 

 

 

Support given in September, October and November, 2020 to: 
 

The Jones’ ministry: $____________   Thank you! 
 

Institutes: $____________   ¡Muchas Gracias! (Spanish) 
 

C.L. Jones Memorial Fund: $____________    
 

Total:  $____________ 

 
Personal Letter: 

By the time you get this letter, 

Christmas will have come and gone. Thank you to all 

who have sent a Christmas offering this year!   
 

The work in McAllen: We are averaging in the upper 90’s 

and we have had people saved on visitation, at funerals 

and in in the church services! In December alone, we 

have had 5 saved! We desperately need some property. 

Now with the Covid-19, we had to start having two 

Sunday Schools in order to accommodate everybody in a 

distanced way!  We thank God for Melissa Houston, who 

has done an excellent job in keeping the children’s 

ministry going! We thank God for the Tunnel’s, 

missionaries to Argentina, who have jumped in with both 

feet to work with us while learning Spanish!  Keep us all 

in your prayers!  
 

In Monterrey, the Bethesda Fundamental Baptist 

Church was doing fine, with an average of 450 when the 

epidemic struck.  They had to go to all virtual services.  

They were allowed to re-open in November just to be 

shut down again in December! Please keep Mexico in 

your prayers!  

In 1971, as a teen-ager, I won Mr. Guerrero and his wife 

to the Lord.  My wife won a young man to the Lord in 

Children’s Camp in 1985. This young man’s daughter 

married the grandson of Mr. Guerrero and they are now 

missionaries in Guatemala! Michelle and I won a couple 

to the Lord in 1987 and now their son is a pastor!  

Just like these two examples, there are many others.   

Gal. 6:9: “And let us not be weary in well doing: 

for in due season we shall reap, if we faint not.”  
 

Let’s keep planting the seed, God is faithful!  

Personal Letter (continued): 
 

Our Family: Our Daughter Darla had a baby girl (her 9th) 

and our 15th grandchild on Nov. 21! Our oldest 

grandchild (Adrea Garza, Darla’s oldest) just got married 

on Dec. 19th! We were not able to celebrate in person 

with them because of Michelle’s health and Covid-19.   

Michelle has Tracheobronchomalacia, that means that 

the cartilage in the esophagus and the bronchial tubes 

are collapsing.  Another Dr. thinks she has the 

beginnings of heart failure.  She will undergo some tests 

in 2021.  Please keep her in your prayers!  

 

Institute Letter: 

 

Our Institute on the border:  We now have eleven   

students who are training to serve the Lord!  All are 

active in the visitation and the Sunday School program 

of the church. Some are ushers, and some preach from 

time to time. For the months of Nov. and Dec., they 

made 439 visits, brought 14 visitors to church and won 4 

souls to Christ! All of our classes are done “virtually” 

because of Covid-19.   
 

The Institute in Mexico had their first “Virtual 

Graduation” of three students!  More on this in our next 

letter to you!  
 

Our prayer is that Christ returns soon, and that He finds 

us faithful to Him, whether He comes or not in 2021! 

 

We thank God for you, for your prayers and your 

support, without which we could not serve the Lord! 
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